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Carmen, 
 
We live just north of the proposed development on Hansen Rd. N. and have the following concerns. 
Overcrowding the area will increase crime, increase car traffic, increase pedestrian traffic and create more 
delays in health service providers.  Infrastructure in Brampton has not kept up with population growth.  Hwy 
410 is always jammed.  It is the main artery to get anywhere from the neighbourhood. 
The roads in the area are already congested.  Car jacking’s, car accidents are daily occurrences in 
Brampton and car insurance rates are close to the highest in Ontario. 
We do not want the development. 
Regards, 
Max Morrow and Amity Lam 
Hansen Rd. N. 
Brampton 
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